
FEHOA BOARD MEETING MINUTES
Feb. 10, 2017

Board members present - Al Starostanko, Joseph Fraumeni. Treasurer Pat 
Russell

Officers appointed for new year: Al - President, Joseph Fraumeni - Vice 
President.  Secretary/Treasurer - Pat Russell

Committee appointed to research playground equipment: Stephen Klien, 
Tennessy Fraumeni ( Al will ask Megann Moorman if she will serve)

Eda Starostanko and Greg Hunter appointed to serve as ACC

Pat will monitor incoming emails.  He will respond to all emails that are the 
responsibility of the treasurer with cc to all board members.  All other 
emails Pat will forward to all board members for official response.  Al will be 
responsible to replay as appropriate.

Discussed speed bump - will stay.  May replace when street repairs are 
required.

Discussed man gates.  Joe will attempt to adjust them so that they close.  
Locks will be disabled.

Pat shared contact information to our current contractors - landscape, 
street lights, and gates.  Pat will notify contractors of new board members 
names as authorized on the accounts.

Discussed items to include in spring news letter.

Garage sale will be July 7-9, community BBQ will be July 8th.


